Moss & Barnett to
Move in August 2014

We are pleased to announce that the firm
has agreed to a long-term lease commencing
in August 2014 for space in the Fifth Street
Towers located at 150 South Fifth Street
in downtown Minneapolis. The move to
Fifth Street Towers will allow the firm to
design space that is better suited to the
way law firms now operate. We designed
our existing space over 25 years ago, when
we had a much higher ratio of support staff
to attorneys, when commercial use of the
Internet was just a rumor, and when there
was little opportunity for lawyers to work
remotely. Technology has permanently
changed our workflow and reduced space
needs. The firm will use 30% less space while
providing the same level of excellent service
to our clients. We expect that the favorable
terms of this new lease will provide a strong
foundation for continued success. Please
stay tuned for future updates regarding our
upcoming move.
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